
From:
To: Exemptions
Subject: AA1000542 – Honeysuckle Health – submission
Date: Thursday, 10 June 2021 2:29:51 PM

To Whom It May Concern,

Please please do not allow managed health care in Australia.

I am sure you are aware of the slippery slope of managed healthcare and the impact
insurers influencing the choices of patients can have on healthcare and the population in
general.

If you look at the United States example managed healthcare has led to people having tens
of thousands and sometimes even hundred of thousands in medical bills because they saw
a hralthcare provider who did not have an agreement with their insurer.
How is a patient
who is having an emergency able to determine which provider they can get from if they are
unconscious or unable to provide any form of consent ? 

This is absolutely outrageous. Do not allow this.

Yes Australian Healthcare has issues but this is not the way to fix it.

Please please

Kind regards,
T. Jeremy Nyerenyere 
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